Appalachian Bible College



June 22, 2022

Berean Baptist Church 517 Glensford Dr Fayetteville, NC 28314-2398

Dear Friends.

Thank you for your gracious gift. We are grateful to serve with you as we prepare servants for the Lord and seek to serve His Church.

While our students are scattered in various places around the world for the summer, our campus truly expands as we host hundreds of guests through our various camps, retreats, and conferences. Praise the Lord for exciting indicators that predict our largest summer through these ministries. Please pray for strength, safety, and spiritual impact. I would love to have you join us for one of these ministries!

Continue to pray for God's work in guiding students to us for this fall. As we observe the tragic circumstances of our world, I am regularly reminded that we need more servants to share the hope of the Gospel.

Thanks again for your important partnership. Please know how encouraging your support is to our ministry. Pray the Lord of Harvest to send forth servants...Because Life is for Service.

Rordie & Dan His Slave, having a full Daniel L. President Psalm 84: Daniel L. Anderson, Th.D.

Psalm 84:11, 12

... Because Life is for Service